
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware, Year 6 have been focusing on World War 2 as their topic this term and 

to support with their learning we would like to watch the film ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ with the class. 

We have been reading the book in class and the children would now like to watch the film in its 

entirety.  The film is rated a PG and therefore to do so, each child needs parental permission to 

view it.  

 

In order for your child to watch the film, please complete the reply slip below and return by Friday 

6th November 2020. No film will be watched, prior to this date.  

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Locke                  Mrs D Reynolds 

HLTA                          Head Teacher 

 

Permission to Watch ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ 

 

 

Child’s name ________________________________________________ 

I give/do not give permission for my child to watch the PG film ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’. 

 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ________________________________ 
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